

NAZARENE THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY

1700 EAST MEYER BOULEVARD, KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI 64131-1246

816/333-6254 • Fax: 816/333-6271

September 21, 1998

To:

Dr. Douglas Strong

Dr. Steve McCormick

Dr. William Kostlevy

Dr. Barry Callen

Dr. Stephen Lennox

Dear Colleages:

Last week I received a call from Dr. Phillip Meadows of Garrett Evangelical Theological Seminary, recently arrived from Great Britain. Due to extenuating circumstances, Phillip asked that he be permitted a late presentation of his 1999 WTS program proposal. I am quite reluctant to pass up his proposal. The topic is clearly applicable to the 1999 program. So, even though the proposal is late, and I know that you have many other things to do, I ask that you give you counsel for this additional piece.

You need not send your evaluation to me. We will discuss the proposal by telephone.

Sincerely yours,

Al Truesdale

Last week I received a call from Dr. Finling Meadows of Currett Evangelical Theological Sentinary, recently arrived from Cheat Britain. Due to extensioning circumstances, Phillip asked that he be permitted a late presentation of his 1999 WTS program proposal. I am quite reluctant to pass up his proposal. The topic is clearly applicable to the 1999 program. So, even though the proposal is tate, and I know that you have many other things to do, I ask that you give you counsel for this additional piece.

Duar Culternes